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Congratulations Everyone! 
Click here for the photo gallery by Tim Forbes

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1830Db7TgiGaN_wiaBTwcbW34KvvVM0yt?usp=drive_link
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AWARDS & GRADUATION
CEREMONY 2024
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END OF YEAR TRIPS - CHICAGO



 J U N E  I S S U E  |  2 0 2 4

END OF YEAR TRIPS - FRONTENAC PARK
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END OF YEAR TRIPS - AQUARIUM & ZOO
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NEWS - MS. ANDREWS 
We bid a fond and heartfelt farewell

to Ms. Andrews, affectionately known
as "Miss Vicky" to many. She has

accepted a new position at an
accounting firm in downtown

Kingston. We are deeply grateful for
her unwavering dedication, her

passion for her work, and the warmth
she brought to all of us. While we will

miss her dearly, we wish her all the
best in her new endeavors.

NEWS - MS. FOTIOU
We're thrilled to announce that our Leahurst community is growing! Ms.

Fotiou is expecting! This is baby #4 for the Leahurst faculty! (Mr. Walser, Ms.
Malcolm, and Ms. Leonard). Please join us in congratulating her and wishing

her all the best during this wonderful time.



Dear Parents:

On behalf of the entire faculty at Leahurst College, we want to extend
our heartfelt gratitude for the beautiful gifts you gave us. They are
absolutely perfect, and we are all deeply touched by your
thoughtfulness and generosity .

Your support and generosity mean a great deal to us, and it is a
wonderful reminder of the strong and caring community we are
privileged to be a part of. The gifts have brought immense joy to each
and every one of us, and we truly appreciate your efforts to make us
feel valued and appreciated.

We love our job and are incredibly proud to teach your children. Their
enthusiasm and curiosity inspire us every dayand it is an honor to
contribute to their growth
and development.

A special thanks go to to Tory and
Jen for arranging everything!  

Kindest regards,
The Leahurst Faculty

FROM THE FACULTY
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Thank you to everyone
who donated to the Leahurst

Charitable Foundation!

It is not too late; you can
still donate.

Click here to donate

https://www.leahurstcharitablefoundation.ca/
https://www.leahurstcharitablefoundation.ca/
https://www.leahurstcharitablefoundation.ca/
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Jada and Kayden are two certified Swimming Instructors and
Lifeguards who are offering summer swim lessons in their
backyard pool. They both have Swimming Instructor and

National Lifeguard qualifications and have swum with the local
Kingston Sharks Swim Club for many years and are well

experienced in strokes and technique from their competitive
swimmer backgrounds. They would love to share their skills and

look forward to having a great time swimming around!

INTERESTED
IN

LEARNING
TO SWIM?

m a k i n g w a v e s s w i m m i n g c o @ g m a i l . c o m

E a s t  E n d  G r e e n w o o d  P a r k  N e i g h b o r h o o d
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IMPORTANT DATES
Friday, June 28th - Report cards sent out

Tuesday, September 2nd - First day of school

The office will be open until July 19th and will be
closed until August 12th.

Have a safe and
happy summer!






